
Interdistrict Transfers  
 
Interdistrict Transfers are now called Choice Transfers. Choice Transfers will now 
be processed online and must be completed each year.  If your student lives outside 
the Griffin School District Attendance area (if your resident school district is not 
Griffin) you will need to fill out this request even if you have already submitted a 
request in the past. 
 
For more information about interdistrict transfers, please visit OSPI's Student 
Transfer informational page located at - 
https://www.k12.wa.us/student-success/support-programs/student-transfers 
 
Please go to the ​Choice Transfer Portal​ and fill out the Choice Transfer Request. 
All requests will be reviewed in August.  
 
If special education services (including transitional bilingual instruction) are 
needed for your student, please fill out the choice transfer form via the portal 
above.  Once you have completed your request, contact Jolene Ungren, Griffin 
Middle School Secretary, for further instructions. ​jungren@griffinschool.us 
 

https://www.k12.wa.us/student-success/support-programs/student-transfers
https://eds.ospi.k12.wa.us/choicetransferrequest

